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                                                                   LYMPSTONE PARISH COUNCIL

                                                               Clerk to the Council: A J Le Riche, DMS,

                                                              43 Salisbury Road, Exmouth, EX8 1SL

                                                 Tel 279665/ 07866 535580 

                                                      Email: clerk@lympstone.org
www.lympstone.org

2nd May 2013
To All Members of the Parish Council

You are summoned to attend the Annual meeting of Lympstone Parish Council, to be held at the conclusion of the Annual Parish Meeting on Monday 13th May 2011 in the Village Hall. The business to be transacted is set out below.  Members of the Public are cordially invited to attend and to speak in the open session.  
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A J Le Riche, Clerk to the Parish Council

AGENDA

1 Election of Chairman for 2013/14, including outgoing Chairman’s remarks.
The new Chairman will sign a Declaration of Acceptance of Office

2 Election of Vice Chairman for 2013/14
PUBLIC SESSION
The meeting will adjourn and the public will be invited to raise issues of concern in the Parish.

3  Apologies

4 Minutes – To confirm the minutes of the meeting held on 22nd  April 2013
5 To receive any Declarations of Interest
6 Report by the Police 
7 Planning Applications
13/0927/FUL Installation of replacement balcony and balustrade Watergate,  Longbrook Lane

8 Report by the District Councillors for the Parish.
9Appointment of Parish Champions: 
10 Appointment of Tree Warden – currently Mr Tyrrell
11 Appointment of Village Hall Representative - Currently Cllr Mrs Scott as Village Hall Champion.
12 Representative on Exmouth and District Community Transport Group – currently Cllr Bailey.
13 Parking outside Lympstone Nurseries
DCC has concluded that parked cars help to keep the speed of traffic down.  The Council has requested the opportunity to discuss this.
14 Lympstone Entertainments are holding a Jazz Festival in the gardens throughout the village on 12 – 15th July 2011 and they would like to use either Candy's Field for parking on 13th July.
15 DALC Course - Rising to the Challenge – making localism a reality 
DALC is delighted to be able to run this 3 part course for a second time with thanks to its Big Lottery funding.  This course is ideal for any council which is looking to undertaken a project in their community.  It covers: the Community Rights within the Localism Act which can help with your project, as well as tips for engaging your community and planning your project.  The course will take place in the evenings of: 18th June, 2nd July and 17th July, in Exeter. Spaces are limited so early bookings are recommended.
16 Finance 
a) Payments to be authorised – list attached
b) Financial summary
c)  Budget Monitoring report attached

d) Annual Accounts 2012/13 – attached
e) Annual Audit Return (Unaudited) - attached

17 Matters raised by other Councillors.  (These are not normally discussed in depth but investigated and considered at the next meeting.)

18 Items for information, Copies will be available at the meeting:
19 Report by County Councillor on matters relating to the Parish
20 Exclusion of the Press and Public

To consider excluding the Press and Public for the following item.

21 Complaints against the Parish Council

To consider the attached letter from the Monitoring Officer at EDDC.  Note the Monitoring Officer has concluded that the letter contains personal information and should not be disclosed to anyone else.
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Chairman: Cllr Peter Acca,
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